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I voted in every election for 20 years in the military but once I retired I found that I 

didn't have the right to vote in person.  Mail in voting is the biggest fraud in our 

election system and should be banned.  Every voting citizen is fully capable of 

showing up at a location and voting in person, we've done this for over a hundred 

years because it's honest and it works.   


